
 

Acting Headteacher: Mrs H Hutchinson 

 
4th November, 2021 

Face Painting 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 
This year, we will be participating in ‘Children in Need Day’ on Friday 19th 
November. All children in Reception and Nursery will have the opportunity to have 
their face painted with a ‘Pudsey Bear’ picture using face paint.  
 
If you are happy for your child to have his/her face painted, please complete the 
slip below and return it by Monday 7th November 2021. If your child has any skin 
allergies we do not recommend that they have their face painted; but don’t worry, 
they will still be able to take part in lots of fun activities!   
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gillard 
EYFS Leader 

 
Face Painting 

 
I give permission for my child to have their face painted on Friday 19th November 
2021 and I am not aware of any allergies.  
 
Child’s Name ______________________________________ Class __________ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer ________________________________________________ 

 
 
               


